
DECEMBER 2022 UPDATE
Dear FCC Family,

Can you believe it has been a full year since we first 
started giving to our BOLD Initiative? And what a 
year it has been! God is working in the lives of so 
many people who are taking BOLD steps of faith. 

Our primary goal has always been 100% 
engagement. We want to see everyone who calls 
FCC their church family, take an active step in becoming more like Jesus and attempt 
great things with God, all for his glory. Upon the completion of our recent Pursuing 
the BOLD Life series, we now have 216 adults, students, and children engaged in taking 
their next step and are boldly trusting God. Personally, I think that’s supercool.

Many of these individuals are initiating spiritual conversations and sharing their faith 
with family and friends. People are responding to the Gospel and being baptized into 
Jesus. More people are discovering the joy of serving others in the name of Jesus and 
there is a growing number of people who are sacrificially giving to the Lord’s work. And 
we still have another year to go!

As we begin year two of this BOLD season, join me in boldly praying for God to give us a 
heart for the 260,000 people within our reach who do not know Jesus as their Lord and 
Savior. Ask God to provide the property for FCC’s relocation as we seek to transform 
even more lives through the power of Jesus Christ.
Praising God, 

To learn more about the BOLD initiative, watch stories, or make a commitment, visit fcchh.org/bold



Over 60 ladies from both the 
church and the community 
participated in our women’s 
event on Saturday Nov 19.  
This free event created a 
great space for women to 
connect and experience 
community.
  

This Christmas, the generosity 
of our FCC Church family has 
produced over 40 gifts for 
8 local families through the 
Giving Tree in addition to 215 
shoeboxes through operation 
Christmas Child

During our midpoint series, 
Pursuing the BOLD Life, we 
recieved 8 new Commitments 
and $80,000 in expanded 
genersotity toward the BOLD 
initiative.

BOLD For our Neighbor

BOLD For Christ

15People have been
baptized into 
Christ!



GOAL UPDATES
 DECEMBER  2021 - NOVEMBER  2022

Primary Goal:  100% Engagment

Secondary Goal: $2.75 million

114
Total BOLD

Commitments

40
First-Time Givers

Since the Launch of BOLD

158
Total Number of Givers
Since the Launch of BOLD

$1.8m
total committed

to BOLD

$900k
Actual Giving

to Date

JENN & JASON COOK

“We would encourage our church 
family to continue to be BOLD in 
every aspect of your faith: your 
giving, your community, your 
outreach, and your witness.”

QUESTIONS REGARDING YOUR GIVING?
email: info@fcchh.org
call: 937-236-8029

AUTOMATE THE IMPORTANT
set up automatic weekly or
monthly giving online at
www.fcchh.org/give

All giving to FCC from December 2021 thru December 2023 will go toward the BOLD initiative

We know we can expect great things from God. Take a Bold
next step and attempt something great with God as you trust

Him with your giving



When they saw the BOLDNESS  of Peter 
and John, and discovered that they were 
uneducated and ordinary men, they 
were amazed and recognized these men 
had been with Jesus.

ACTS 4:13

We are Boldly Praying for God to provide a site for FCC’s campus relocation. 
Although God has not yet identified where, we are trusting in His perfect 
wisdom and timing and want to be ready when God reveals His plan.

We continue to stay abreast of the current market availability. When a 
potential relocation site has become available, we will notify the church 
family. 


